
2024 Tom Oswald Legacy Award 
Nomination Form 

“How do we make it better-er?” 
– Tom Oswald

As a United Soybean Board (USB) director for eight years, Tom Oswald served as a powerful advocate for 
soybean farmers. Tom always asked the question, “How do we make it better-er?” – meaning the extra 
steps, thoughts and efforts put forward to go beyond the expectation and provide the best possible 
outcome. Inspired by his passion and impactful strides for progress within this industry – and in tribute to 
his memory – USB has established an annual award to honor an individual, organization or group that 
has left an indelible mark on the soybean industry and/or the soy checkoff. Use this form to nominate 
someone who exemplifies Tom’s character and represents the lasting legacy he made, making the 
industry “better-er” than ever before. 

Nominee Contact Information 

Name: ___________________________________ Occupation: ________________________________ 

Organization: ______________________________ Title: ______________________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

City: ____________________________________ State: _____________ ZIP Code: _____________ 

Phone: __________________________________ Email: _____________________________________ 

Education and Employment Information 

Education: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Employment Experience: ________________________________________________________________ 

Honors and Awards: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Please describe the nominee’s outstanding contributions to the soybean industry and/or the soy 
checkoff.  

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Nomination submitted by: 

Name: __________________________________ Organization: 

________________________________ 

Phone: __________________________________ Email: 
______________________________________ 

Please return the completed form to Regina Cleary at the United Soybean Board by Nov. 8, 2024: 16305 
Swingley Ridge Rd., Suite 150, Chesterfield, MO 63017 

or rcleary@unitedsoybean.org.  

mailto:rcleary@unitedsoybean.org



